
From: Trotta, Jacqueline
To: "Chad Glass"
Subject: RE: AR0038784_Class II wastewater Operator
Date: Friday, October 23, 2015 2:00:00 PM

Mayor Glass,
 
Ok, thank you for the update. I look forward to receiving the confirmation and operator’s
information.
 
Thanks,
 
Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0632
 
 
 
From: Chad Glass [mailto:chadcglass@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 1:57 PM
To: Trotta, Jacqueline
Subject: Re: AR0038784_Class II wastewater Operator
 
Jacqueline,
 
Just wanted to update you on the progress in finding a Class II Operator for the Aubrey
Waste Water Treatment Plant.  I have spoken with 2 (two) Class IV Operators that have
agreed to oversee our facility.  I am waiting on the approval from the City Council to move
forward with this process.  Our next Council meeting is scheduled for November 2nd, 2015.  I
will update you on the following day with a confirmation and the individuals contact
number.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you and have a great day.

Chad C. Glass  Mayor:  City of Aubrey, Arkansas
Tel: 870-394-6999 / Fax: 870-295-5152
email: chadcglass@gmail.com
 
On Mon, Oct 12, 2015 at 10:35 AM, Trotta, Jacqueline <Trotta@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:
Mayor Glass,
 
Per our phone conversation just now, please submit written documentation to the Department
by November 12, 2015 that the City of Aubrey has secured a Class II wastewater operator as
required by the above referenced permit. Failure to do this, will result in a proposed formal
enforcement action to be drafted.
 
Also, I understand that you will be emailing me by the end of this week, an update of the
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status of the above requirement. I look forward to receiving the update.
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0632
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